
• GSLAD is proud to announce that we have     

selected Hazelwood West High School as our 

official gym for 2018 MAAD Basketball tourna-

ment. 

• The dates will be March 15—17, 2018. 

• LaQuinta Inn was chosen to be our lodging 

headquarters. 

• All meetings will be held at GSLAD. 

• Deaf Night Out (DNO) will be held at GSLAD 

with dinner being served by our kitchen staff. 

• We have been raising funds through our fun 

events. 
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GSLAD is excited to host  

2018 MAAD Basketball! !  

More details  to follow in  

next Newsletter!  
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